
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

CITY COUNCIL

HELD ON 15 SEPTEMBER 2009
                                                                                                                                                                                                       

C.141/09
NOTICE OF MOTION

(ii)
News Coverage – Carlisle and Region

Pursuant to Procedure Rule 12 the Deputy Town Clerk and Chief Executive reported the receipt of the following motion submitted on notice by Councillor Stevenson:


“The loss of Border Television was a major blow to news coverage within Carlisle and our region.


The recent Carter Report on the future of television has given some hope for local news coverage.  Included in the report was the opportunity for there to be pilot schemes in three areas of the Country.


This Council therefore supports the campaign for a TV Pilot for Cumbria and Southern Scotland.  

The Council calls on the Executive to give whatever support it can to the campaign for a Pilot Scheme in our region which, if successful, could bring back this local news service to our region in the future.”

The motion was seconded by Councillor Bainbridge.

Following discussion it was:

RESOLVED – That the motion of Councillor Stevenson as set out above be agreed.







